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Dear Valued Customer: 

We are pleased to inform you that as of October 1, 2024, Casella Waste Systems has 
acquired Royal Carting Service Co. and its sister company, Welsh Sanitation. We 
carefully chose Casella because of their strong commitment to customer service and 
their dedication to maintaining a local, community-focused presence. 

What does this mean for you? 

Royal Carting and Welsh Sanitation remain committed to delivering the high level of 
service you have come to expect. You will continue to see the same drivers who 
know your needs, ensuring a smooth transition. 

As we move forward, our focus remains on service excellence, community support, 
safety, and compliance—upholding the values that have made Royal/Welsh a trusted 
provider. 

If you have any questions about your service with Casella Waste Systems, please call 
us at 845-896-6000. 

It has been an honor to serve you over the years, and we look forward to working 
with Casella Waste Systems to continue providing outstanding service for many 
years to come. 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                

 

 
Emil Panichi 
Royal Carting Service Co. & Welsh Sanitation                                                           
 
 
Michael Fiorillo  
 
Michael Fiorillo 
Market Area Manager - Royal/Welsh 

John W. Casella 
Chairman & CEO – Casella 

 


